
After School ProgrammingAfter School Programming
2023-2024 2023-2024 FallFall

Registration is still OPEN!Registration is still OPEN!  

$250.00$250.00  
We welcome AgesWe welcome Ages  

6 - 18 years old6 - 18 years old  

High Schoolers can signHigh Schoolers can sign
up for FREE!up for FREE!

Sign up at the Front DeskSign up at the Front Desk
between the hours ofbetween the hours of

11:00am-7:00pm11:00am-7:00pm
  

Our Program Includes:Our Program Includes:
Hot meals every dayHot meals every day

Nurturing StaffNurturing Staff
Engaging ProgramsEngaging Programs  

Academic EnrichmentAcademic Enrichment
WelcomingWelcoming

EnvironmentEnvironment

And So Much More!And So Much More!

Call us atCall us at
978-374-6171 Ext 100978-374-6171 Ext 100

  
or visit our websiteor visit our website

www.haverhillbgc.orgwww.haverhillbgc.org
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Isabel is our Education
Coordinator. She plays a vital role

in organizing and implementing
curriculum activities! Isabel is a

responsible and caring person that
our members look up to. We are so
lucky to have her, and thankful for

all that she does!

Kaleb is our December member of
the month! He is someone who

shows great kindness, care, and
respect. Kaleb is someone who is

always willing to help others. Kaleb
also shows his love for hanging out
in the games room, playing bingo in
the learning lab, and coming to art

to participate in any activity.

Cheerleading has
officially started! Our

members join together
every Monday and

Wednesday to work on
dance routines, stunts,
cheers, and more! Our
cheer coach has been
doing an amazing job

working with this team!



Club Hours
​Club open for after school programming daily

2:30 p.m to 7:00 p.m
Front Desk opens at 11:00 a.m. for inquiries
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Bridge club

 This month our club held an anti-bullying segment. In
each program space our staff and members discussed

what bullying means, what it looks like, and how we can
prevent it! We then created an anti-bully promise poster

for each room as reminder to our members that our club is
a safe space. 

TOur club members who are a part
of the kids in the kitchen program
got to go on a field trip this month!

This trip took place at Cedar‘s
Mediterranean Foods in Haverhill.

Our members were able to learn the
prosses of how hummus is made

from scratch. Our members even got
to make their very own hummus to

bring home.  hu

This month we presented the
new Bridge Club Program! This is
a work force program for those
who have the career mindset.
Here you can identify skills,

explore career paths, engage
with career reps, and more.

To finish off the year,
before December break

we held our annual
holiday party at Maria‘s
Resturaunt in Haverhill!
Our members were able

to enjoy food, music,
gifts, enjoy time with
friends, along with a
special visit made by
Santa Claus and the
Grinch. Our annual

holiday party is always
such a blast and brings

great joy to all! 

https://www.linkedin.com/company/haverhillbgc/mycompany/?viewAsMember=true
https://www.facebook.com/HaverhillBoysGirlsClub/
https://www.instagram.com/hbgclub/?hl=en
https://www.tiktok.com/@bgchaverhill

